
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TO: WHOM IT MAY CONCERN  

DATE: 12 September 2019  

RE: IMO SOx Compliance Charge (ISOCC)  

 

Dear Customer,  

 

Kindly be notified that we will be imposing a ‘IMO SOx Compliance Charge (ISOCC)’, with 

effective from 01st November 2019. This has been postponed from the original October 

implementation. Please be guided accordingly.  

 

1. ISOCC collecting amount is based on Freight payment term. 

2. ISOCC will be Quarterly reviewed by actual refueling ports. 

3. ISOCC will be noticed to all offices prior 30 days before filing. 

4. All office/agent should check your local filing authority, and revert if 

5. All office/agent should check your local filing authority, and revert if filing status is OK or 

not. 

6. ISOCC final quantum will be updated by further notice if any. 

7. IMO Regulation 

• The International Maritime Organization (IMO) will enforce a new 0.5% global 

sulphur cap on fuel content worldwide from January 01, 2020, further reducing the 

Sulphur content from the present 3.5% limit. 

 

This will be implemented on all shipments (Dry boxes, Reefer shipments, Special equipment), 

under the afore-mentioned scope, following freight payment terms.  

 

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Best regards,  

Central Express Lines Pte Ltd 


